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For Immediate Release        March 14, 2023 

 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Public’s Help Identifying Burglary Suspects Pretending to be Door 

Dash 

 

On March 5, 2023 the female pictured below went to a residence on Emerald Vista Drive in the 

Harmony Subdivision in Spring, TX. The female knocked on the door and announced herself as 

Door Dash.  The female lingered outside the home from 1:20 a.m. until approximately 2:00 a.m.  

While the female was at the front door, four male suspects entered the back yard of the residence 

and attempted to gain entry into the home. The suspects caused damage to the exterior of the home 

but were unable to successfully enter the residence.   The female has a large flower tattoo on her 

right thigh and another floral tattoo on her wrist. They were seen leaving in a dark in color sedan. 

 

If anyone recognizes these individuals or has any information on this incident, please contact the 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or call Multi-County Crime 

Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and reference case # 23A065670. 

 

Please remember to use caution when individuals arrive you are not expecting.  Do not open the 

door to anyone claiming to be from a delivery service unless you are expecting such a delivery and 

even then, we recommend having them leave the items outside. Legitimate Door Dash drivers are 

happy to leave the food outside with no need to open the door.    

 

Video of the Incident: https://youtu.be/_d281i0xqtA 

[Still Photos on page 2] 

 

 

Miranda Hahs, Specialist 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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